
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
HEADQUARTERS 28TH BOMB WING (AFGSC) 

ELLSWORTH AIR FORCE BASE SOUTH DAKOTA 

Colonel John R. Edwards 
Commander 
28th Bomb Wing 
1958 Scott Drive Suite 1 
Ellsworth AFB SD 57706-4710 

Off-Base Water Customer 
Box Elder SD 57719 

Dear Customer 

Ellsworth Air Force Base, a community water system, is required to deliver to consumers 
a brief annual water quality report in accordance with the Safe Drinking Water Act of 1996.  
Please find included with this letter a copy of the Ellsworth AFB 2017 Consumer Confidence 
Report for Drinking Water Quality.  This report presents information on the source of our water, 
its constituents, and the health risks associated with contaminants. 

CONCLUSION:  The drinking water at Ellsworth AFB is safe and there are no 
significant levels of contaminants in the water supply.    

Please direct questions to Technical Sergeant Jon R. Andrew, Bioenvironmental 
Engineering Noncommissioned Officer in Charge at (605) 385-3172. 

Sincerely 

JOHN R. EDWARDS, Colonel, USAF 
Commander 

Attachment: 
Ellsworth AFB 2017 Consumer Confidence Report for Drinking Water Quality 
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